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The Supper Program is operated under the Child Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) which is 
different from OPI programs.  The District utilizes this program at this time for the Child Care 
Program and funding comes from USDA.  The program is available now but the lack of staffing 
has been the issue.  The Child Nutrition Department has recommended the supper head cook 
and assistant cook.  Once the background check results are approved they will be added to the 
board agenda hiring.  The Child Nutrition Department is trying to be pro-active with the 
government shut down, due to low income families receiving their food stamps in January for 
February, Browning will have more food insecure families than usual.   
 
 


